
Hainford VC Primary School  
Open afternoon for prospective parents and children 

for children starting in September 2020 
 
 

 We are holding an open afternoons: 
Tuesday 19th November  and Friday 22nd November 2019 
Come and see our wonderful school in action and experience 

some of our educational activities between 1.30pm – 2.30pm! 
You will also have an opportunity to speak to Miss Cunningham (class teacher) and Mr 

Paul Cross (Head of School). 
 

Newton Road, Hainford, Norwich, Norfolk NR10 3BQ 
There is a large off road parking area beside the school and millennium park 

area. 
Contact us: by email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk or Phone:01603 898359 

To look at more photos please visit our school website 
http://www.harnserfed.co.uk/hainford-primary/ 

We look 
forward to 

meeting you! 
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